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SUNDAY 5TH JULY 2020   

MASSES FOR THE COMING WEEKS 
 

Mullagh Church 

Saturday 4th July at 7.30pm - Special Intention 

Saturday 11th July at 7.30pm in Mullagh Church 

Joseph & Michael Burke 

Michael McInerney, Quilty & Limerick 

Senan McCarthy 

Martin & Delia Shanahan 

Paddy & Mary Comber, Carhuligane 

The deceased members of the Maloney & Neenan Families, 

Lissynealon 
 

Michael Darcy, Macroon & formerly Mountscott 

Bill & Phyllis Looby 

Johnny & Bridie Murray, Shandrum 

May & Paddy Sexton, Mountscott Village 

Dan Sexton, Doonogan Castle 

Charles (Taly) McCarthy & deceased family members, 

Clonadrum 
 

Eoin Glynn 

Martin & Maura Glynn 

 

MINISTRY OF THE WORD 
Mullagh        Sat 4th July   Mary Clancy 
  Sat 11th July   Mary O Gorman 
  Sat 18th July   Geraldine McMahon 
 
 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
Mullagh Sat 4th July     Mary McNamara & Eleanor O’Dwyer 
  Sat 11th July   Mary Searson & Anne Marie Nugent 
  Sat 18th July   Helen McGrath & Theresa Donnellan 
 
 
ALTAR SERVERS 
Mullagh Sat 4th July Group C 
  Sat 11th July   Group A 
  Sat 18th July   Group B 
 
 

KIB PARISH OFFICE WILL BE OPEN  

Tuesday, Thursday and Fridays from 10am to 4pm 

Contact 065 7087161 or email office@kibparish.ie 

Miltown/Moy 
Defib No: 

065 7050199 

KIB Parish 

Defib No: 

065 7050123 

Parish Finances 
We have had huge expense recently in putting in our webcam 

and in the repairing of the roof to the Church in Quilty which 

cost €10,000.  We appeal to you to support our Parish 

Collections so that we may be able to maintain our buildings 

and services in the Parish. 
 

 

Parish Text Alert 

We hope to set up a Parish Text Alert. That will allow us to 

make you aware of things that are happening in our Parish 

especially in this difficult time when we cant meet together.  To 

do this we will need your mobile phone number.  If you would 

like to be in our text alert system, please send your mobile 

number to Caroline in the Parish Office 065 7087161 or text it 

to Fr. Donagh 087 2322140 or to any of our Pastoral Council 

members, you can also drop your mobile number off to Teresa 

in the Miltown Malbay Parish Office 7079829. 
 
 

 

Kilmurry Ibrickane Parish Webcam 
We have received €400 in donations for our webcam.  Sincere 

thanks to all who have contributed.  If you would like to make a 

donation please feel free to drop it into The Parish Office.  
 

 

 

 

On-line Donations to Parish 

The on-line donations facility on the Diocesan Website is 

now operational which enables parishioners to make on-

line contributions to their own individual parish. Log on 

to www.killaloediocese.ie and using the Donate button, 

select your own parish to make your contribution. 

Donations to parish funds, priests collections or other 

special collections can be accommodated. This is an 

additional facility which will work in tandem with parish 

websites where separate on-line donation facilities are 

currently operating. We hope that you will find this 

service useful for your ongoing support which is greatly 

appreciated. 

 
 

REFLECTION 

The Lord said to me, ‘Come to me.’   

But I said, ‘I’m not worthy.’ ‘Come to me’ he repeated.  

And I said, ‘I’m afraid.’  

‘Come to me.’ ‘I’m too proud.’  

‘Come to me.’ ‘But I’ve no appointment.’  

‘Come to me.’ ‘But I cant afford the time right now.’ 

‘Come to me.’ With that I fell silent.  Then he said,  

‘Come...sit down,,, take the load off your feet. 

‘Sit here as in the shade of a tree. 

‘Refresh yourself as at a running stream. 

‘Here you will find rest.  Here you will find peace. 

‘And your yoke will become easy, and your burden light.’ 

     Return to Public Masses 
Morning Masses will resume on Tuesday 30th June at 9.15am 

in Mullagh Church and 10am Mass in Miltown Church.  

Weekend Masses will resume on the weekend of 4th/5th July.   

We will have an outside speaker if people want to hear Mass 

in the Church yard.  Mass in Mullagh & Miltown Church will 

be live on the webcam.  www.kibparish.ie and 

www.miltownmalbayparish.ie and they will also be recorded 

and can be viewed back. 
 

Weekday Mass times:  

Mullagh Church Tuesday to Friday at 9.15am.   

Miltown Church Tuesday to Friday at 10am 

For the moment we will go with Mullagh Church for Mass on 

Saturday evenings at 7.30pm.  We will review how things go 

and look at the other two Churches as things develop. 
 

Weekend Masses:  Miltown on Saturday at 6pm 

Mullagh Saturday at 7.30pm 

Community Liturgy in Coore Church Sunday at 9.30am 

Moy Sunday at 10am 

Miltown Sunday at 12.15pm 
 

We warmly welcome everybody back.  We are concerned for 

the safety of everybody so at a recent Pastoral Council 

meeting we decided on the following safety measures: 
 

1. Hand sanitisers are available at each church.  We ask 

you to avail of these as you enter the Church. 

2. We ask you to adhere to social distancing by being 

aware of the signs on the floor. 

3. Families are welcome to sit together, two people per 

seat from different households (seated on either side of 

the seat) Stewards will guide you to your place. 

4. Eucharistic Ministers will wear face masks and sanitise 

hands before giving out Holy Communion, we ask you 

if possible to receive Holy Communion on your hand. 

These measures are to keep everybody safe, we really look 

forward to welcoming you back. 

 

PARISH COLLECTIONS 
We ask you to put your envelopes in the basket at each Church 

door on this weekend. 
 

Wednesdays on the Web 

Kilmurry Ibrickane & Miltown Parish 
Wednesdays on the Webcam continues this Wednesday at 8pm in 

Miltown Church from now on.  A short prayer service at 8pm 

followed by some good music supplied by local talent.  Please 

forward your petitions to either Parish Office during the week. 

KIB Parish Office 7087161 or Miltown Parish Office 7079829 Log 

onto www.miltownmalbayparish.ie and click on ‘View Our 

Webcam’ 

(This can be watched back on the Website for anyone who cant 

watch on the night under recordings) 
 

Act of Spiritual Communion 
My Jesus, I believe that you are present in the Most Holy 

Sacrament. 

I love you above all things, 

And I desire to receive you into my soul. 

Since I cannot at this moment receive you sacramentally, 

Come at least spiritually into my heart. 

I embrace you as if you were already there 

And unite myself wholly to you. 

Never permit me to be separated from you. Amen. 

 

 

FAREWELL MASS for the Sisters of Mercy Spanish point 

on Tuesday 28th July at 7pm in St. Josephs Secondary School 

Spanish Point. 

 

It is with deep sadness that we learn that the Sisters of Mercy 

are closing their Convent in Spanish Point.  It brings to an end 

a long connection with Spanish Point and the people of this 

area going back to 1929.  They have left an enormous legacy 

in terms of Education over all those years and the wonderful 

school we have today is a tribute to the wonderful work and 

sacrifices of the sisters over all those years.  In different times 

in Ireland their giving themselves their provisions of facilities 

meant that the young people in our Community were educated 

and given a great start.  The wonderful book “Salty Faces and 

Ferocious Appetites” tells us about the many people who 

entered St. Josephs from this area and who are now leaving 

professionals in all walks of life in Ireland and abroad on a 

deeper level the legacy of kindness that Sr. Mona, Sr Angela, 

Sr Zita, Sr Noreen, Sr Agnes and Sister Lelia along with so 

many others that lingers on in the heart.  In a recent piece in 

the Irish Times Michael Harding said “I noticed that my 

mother only visited the nuns when her own life was 

particularly troublesome.”  As Harding remembered with 

gratitude the help of  Nuns is Cavan, we too remember with 

gratitude their help and kindness to us over all those years on 

this weekend we say a huge Thank You to all the sisters and 

we assure you that your kindness didn't go unnoticed, we are 

the poorer for you going.  Slán go Fóil agus Míle Buiochas.  

We can certainly say we wont ever see your likes again in this 

area. 

Sr. Mona, Sr Angela, Sr Zita, Sr Noreen, Sr Agnes and Sister 

Lelia would like to thanks everybody for the letters of support 

and good wishes on their leaving of Spanish Point.  A special 

word of thanks to the Spanish Pont Development Company for 

organising the “Drive By” Farewell on last weekend.  We are 

deeply grateful to you all and ask you to remember a prayer 

for us as we begin this new phase in our lives. 

  

COVID-19 Support Line for Older People 

ALONE manage a na�onal support line and addi�onal 

supports for older people who have concerns or are facing 

difficul�es rela�ng to the outbreak of COVID-19 

(Coronavirus). Professional staff are available to answer 

queries and give advice and reassurance where necessary. 

The support line is open seven days a week, 8am - 8pm, by 

calling 0818 222 024. 

 
Due to Health and Safety reason Kilmurry Ibrickane will not 

be hosting a Cul Camp for 2020 but are looking forward to its 

return in 2021.  
 

AN SIOPA BEAG Miltown Malbay are now taking orders for 

school uniforms for: 

St. Josephs S.S Spanish Point 

Ennistymon CBS 

Ennistymon Vocational School  

Contact Marie 065 7084860 to place your order 

 
CE PROJECT: 3 x Vacancies on the CE Project in Mullagh 

Village for General Operatives. Usual eligibility criteria 

applies. Contact Intreo on 065-6869296.  

 


